January 15, 2013

To Whom It May Concern,

1 write this letter to affirm that my experience dealing with the Vancouver
Paranormal Society has been outstanding. We have had numerous occurrences of what
can safely be described as paranormal activity here at i
consistently for at least 15 years and | have always wanted to have an investigation
done. This past Hallowe'en, | saw the Vancouver Paranormal Society mentioned in the
Vancouver Province and, after doing some research online and after securing
permission from our general manager, | decided to contact the VPS and see if they
would be interested in coming for an investigation.

I sent an email explaining some of the events that had ocourred here and
received a prompt reply from Scott Williamson indicating that they would be very
interested in coming down. We set a date for the investigation and | met the team as
they arrived. It was then that | met Peter Renn, Scott Williamson and the rest of the
team and | have to say that they were extremely professional, respectful and polite from
start to finish. They clearly cared about not only the activity that was going on, but also
the people it was happening to. Throughout their investigation and in all communication
I have had with all members of their team, the members of the VPS have been a
pleasure to work with. So much so, in fact, that we have welcomed them back a couple
of times since their inital visit and we would be happy to continue to host them as often
as they are willing to come back.

The VPS has absolutely exceeded our expectations and we look forward to
having them back in the future.

Yours truly,



